
Thank you for supporting the Santa Monica Wine Auction! 
We're excited to let you know that item pick-up begins 5/8

WHERE
Santa Monica Education Foundation 
1717 4th Street, Ste. 132, Santa Monica, CA 90401
located in the SMMUSD Building - next to the Hilton
 
WHEN
Weekdays, May 8–29 | 9:30 AM – 4:30 PM
Extended hours (until 7:30 PM) on:
May 13, 14, 15, 20, 21, 27, and 28
Note: No pick-up available on Memorial Day (5/26) or Friday (5/30)
 
HOW
Please call 310-396-4557 before arriving.

Important Notes
No parking is available at the office. Please pull into the driveway by the fire
lane and call us—we’ll bring your items to your car.

A valid photo ID is required for pick-up.

Items will not be shipped.

Any items not picked up by June 30, 2025, may be resold or donated back to
support local schools.

Thank you again for your generosity and participation!

Silent Auction

Questions? heather.epps@smedfoundation.org 
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